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December 5 will be our last night of InsideOut for the semester.  We will 
resume our regular Wednesday activities on January 16.  Parents, 
please note that during the Spring semester we will have Rec time in the 
Multi-Purpose Building for all kids Kinder-6th grade starting at 7:00 PM.  
For the safety of our children, they must be picked up and signed out 

by 7:15 PM. Children will no longer be released to come to you, no exceptions.  Anyone who is not 
picked up by 7:20 PM will be taken to the nursery.  Thanks for your understanding and cooperation!   
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ADVENT SEASON ACTIVITIES 

November 25 - 6:00 PM Hanging of the Green Service 
       & Sights & Sounds Fellowship 

December 3 - 6:00 PM Women’s Candlelight Service 

December 16 - Children’s Fundraiser Final Collection 

December 19 - 6:00 PM Service of Consolation 

December 24 - 5:30 PM Christmas Eve Service   
       (w/ childcare) 
   7:00 PM  Christmas Eve Service 
         (w/out childcare) 

Friday, December 7  
5:30-9:30 pm 

Kids ages 3 months to 5th grade are 
invited to our Christmas themed 

Parent’s Night Out.  There will be 
seasonal games, activities, crafts, and a 
movie.  Dinner is provided with a cost of 

$5 a child and $15 max per 
family.  If you prefer to 
bring your child’s own 
meal, there is no cost.  

Enjoy a        
    date night with your 
spouse knowing your 

child is safe, well 
cared for, and having 

a ton of fun!  

December/January



 2

   Vacation Bible School - June 10-13  

   Howdy Jr. - June 20-22 (For current 4th & 5th Grade Students) 

   Kids’s Camp - July 8-11 (For current Kinder-5th Grade Students) 

SBC Kids is partnering with Five To Ten––a nonprofit 
organization dedicated to helping churches fundraise through 
the collection of your recently replaced, personal electronic 
devices.  We’re hosting a device collection from  
December 2 - December 16, raising funds for children’s 
camp.  We want to make camp accessible for all kids! 

For this fundraiser, we will take your used devices and 
receive the trade-in value of your donation.  If you think you 
might have some personal electronics to donate, start 
looking around the house.  We will help you find a new 
purpose for that old device!  Please know, we will accept 
smartphones, laptops, tablets, and gaming systems.  Many 
of us have these old devices tucked away in a drawer 
somewhere.  Consider donating your device as you upgrade 
to newer ones for Christmas and give a child the opportunity 
to go to camp!  Our final day to collect will be December 16. 

You can learn more about Five To Ten by visiting 
www.fivetoten.org/donate

Tech-Smart Family Seminar ~ January 27, 4:00-6:00 PM 

Time limits, off-time, downtime, filters, screen  
time, app limits, family apps, privacy restrictions,  
Insta-snap-face WHAT!?!?  Technology can be  
overwhelming when you have a family.  Join us  
as we talk to experts and other parents in the  
trenches about how to use technology wisely.   
Our panel will include a pediatrician, high school  
principal, school counselor, IT Expert, and PhD.   
Parents of all ages are welcome.  We will have  
childcare available for babies through  
10-year-olds.  The cost of the seminar is free!

Children’s Ministry Fundraiser! 


